
Why a Vote-by-Mail Option 

Is Necessary 
 

The DuPage Republican Party urges registered voters to VOTE 

by MAIL if they cannot vote early or in-person on November 5, 

2024, due to illness, advanced age, disability, or unavailability. 

 

Remember that every vote counts, so please help our Republican 

candidates win in November.  If you wish to take this option to 

VOTE by MAIL prior to the general election in November, you 

must register now and fill out an application and return it to the 

DuPage County Clerk’s Office, Election Division. 

 

DuPage County Clerk 

Election Division, 

PO Box 1087 

Wheaton, IL 60187. 

 


